
Visiting the Angkor Wildlife and
Aquarium Center was a thrilling
experience! Students enjoyed
observing many different
species from around the
planet.
We turned our classroom into a
Dinosaur Museum for the
School Fair this weekend.
We shared many ideas about
the importance of giving to
those who are less fortunate.

Week Highlights
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LITERACY

Inside the jaws
of a Megalodon!

Speaking Practice

We linked this to Science, where we have
started learning about the human brain.
Students brainstormed what they already
knew about the brain and shared this
information with the class by presenting
their ideas. Audience members practiced
active listening skills and responded with
their own feedback.

This week in Literacy, we focused on
speaking skills. We revisited what key
strategies to use to catch the attention of
an audience and communicate your ideas
and opinions with impact.

MR. ELLIOT'S CLASS



FIELD TRIP

Our trip to the Angkor Aquarium and
Wildlife center was unforgettable!

We saw hundreds of different species
from around the world and asked lots

of questions.  It was a great
experience putting what we have

learned in Science about living
organisms into a real-life context.  





MATHS

November 18

November 26-28

December 15
Christmas Concert
December 15 - Jan 5

January 8

        School Fair.

       Water Festival Holiday

        Christmas Holiday.

        Start of Term 3.

In Maths this week, 
we completed our learning

 about 3D shapes, this time finding
different ways to sort them based on

properties.

We learned what properties means and  
explored a variety of shapes that look and

felt different.

Students are now confident in
distinguishing 3D shapes from one another
and can identify prisms with more
confidence.

DATES TO NOTE

SCHOOL FAIR

Saturday 18 November
Year 3 will be opening Siem Reap's  
first Dinosaur Museum!

This project was student-led and
student-designed. We are so
excited to welcome you and take
you back millions of years!


